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‘“&"’ Old Iridium Canada site
Igaluit

The City of Igaluit has released a Call for Proposals for the
lease of the old Iridium Canada site (Lot 891, Plan 2637).
The lot will be disposed of in accordance with the City’s
Land Administration Bylaw No. 365.

Proposal Call information packages can be picked up
at the Planning & Development Department office at
building 2425 during normal business hours as of
October 11, 2019, or on-line at:
https://www.iqaluit.ca/business/tenders-
proposals.

Proposals will be evaluated based on proposed use, select
development criteria and price with a minimum bid price
of $675,000. Proposals must be submitted no later than
4:00pm on Wednesday, December 11, 2019.

For more information:
lands@city.iqaluit.nu.ca or (867) 979-5663.
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